
Airspan Networks Inc 

     Attestation Letter 

 

Federal Communications Comission,                      Date: December 17, 2020 

Authorization & Evaluation Division, 

7435 Oakland Mills Road, 

Columbia, MD. 21046 

 

     Subject: FCC Cancel Application for FCC ID: PIDASPOT5410 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, Airspan Networks Inc. regret to inform you, that the antenna connections in this 

device had to be swapped. Please kindly help by agreeing to dismiss the application FCC 

ID: PIDASPOT5410 (Granted on 06/19/2020). 

We declare that the original version before antenna swap has not been sold on the 

market, and was only used for internal field trial/testing. 

We will re-submit to TCB with the same FCC ID, with the updated submission reflecting 

the change. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Print Name: Grant Pottash 

 

Title: Technical Services Director 

Signature:  

 

 

On behalf of Company: Airspan Networks Inc 

 

Telephone: +1 561 893 8670 

 

E-mail: zlevi@airspan.com 

 

 


